
Job Title 
New Registrant - Inlet Community Birth Program 

Dates 
2018-07-01 - 2019-06-30 

Location 
Port Moody, BC 

Practice 

Contact Email 
info@inletbirth.ca 

Contact Phone 

Other Information 

Inlet Community Birth Program (ICBP) is inviting new registrant midwives to join our team. Please see 
the attached announcement regarding the 2018 New Graduate Temporary Appointment program. 
Midwives who are new graduates or new registrants to BC are eligible for this program for their first 
year of practice in BC. Successful candidates are granted temporary hospital privileges for one year, and 
they can work within a framework of mentorship and support from an established practice. ICBP can 
provide that support in the setting of an interdisciplinary team of midwives, physicians, and nurses. We 
invite interested applicants to send us their resume and cover letter by Wednesday, May 16, 2018. We 
intend to conduct interviews and would provide a letter of support to the successful applicant so that 
she might apply for the program by the cut-off date of May 25, 2018. For more information about ICBP, 
please visit our website at: http://inletbirth.ca/ 

 

mailto:info@inletbirth.ca

